90 %
Rule

IT AFFECTS ALL STUDENTS.

A state law requires that students attend school for at
least 90 percent of the days the class is offered.
Otherwise, the student will not receive credit for the class.

The Board of Trustees of the El Paso Independent School
District has been empowered to establish guidelines and
appoint campus-based attendance committees which may
consider extenuating circumstances and grant credit.

Parents should contact the school principal if they have
questions or for additional information on the attendance

requirement.
Classes
in the
El Paso Independent School District
begin on

Monday, August 25, 2014

ATTENDANCE IS IMPORTANT!
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